
 
Welcome to fourth grade at Silver Mesa Elementary! We’re looking forward to a great and unusual  2020 

– 2021 school year. We are asking for the items below to be donated for this school year. It is not 

required to buy these items. The fourth grade teachers will supply students with the items if needed. We 

are asking for specific colors of notebooks and folders as each color will be for a specific subject.  

 

Here is a list of supplies that will help us get started this year. As you are doing your school shopping 

please keep in mind that our tote trays are small and there is NOT room for large binders or Trapper 

Keepers, nor are they needed.  Please only bring black expo markers as the colored markers stain 

whiteboards. 

 

No Clorox/Lysol wipes or hand sanitizer – the district will provide each class with cleaning materials. 

Please make sure each item is labeled with your child’s name. 

 

Individual Student Items 
 Two or more masks (need to bring 2 a 

day) 

 70 pg. spiral college rule notebook 

o red 

o yellow 

o blue (dual only) 

o green (dual only) 

 1 college ruled composition notebooks 

(neighborhood only) 

o any color/pattern 

 plastic folders with pockets  

o red 

o yellow 

o any other folder (color/pattern) 

for a take-home folder (this will 

stay in your child’s backpack) 

 1 pencil box (no larger than standard 

5x8) 

 24 ct box of crayons  
 colored pencils (12 – 24/box) 

 thin markers (if wanted) 

 yellow highlighter 

 2 black dry erase markers 

 white board eraser (old sock or felt) 

 #2 pencils 

 Hand held pencil sharpener 

  

 2 glue sticks 

 scissors 

 ruler 

 refillable water bottle 

 Headphones or ear buds in a case or 

plastic bag labeled with name

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shared Classroom Items 

 tissues 

 black white board markers 

 Mr. Clean Magic Erasers 
 Baggies-All Sizes 
 Disposable Masks 

 

On the first day of school please meet 

us in the back of the school building 

using social distancing. Look for the 

cone with your teacher’s name on it. 

We are looking forward to a fantastic 

year with you! 

 

Fourth Grade Team 


